
 

 

 

Circular No: Nov/05/2024                             Date: 18-11-2024 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

Classes: VI to IX 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings! 

As per the advisory from the Directorate of Education, online classes will commence for 

students of Classes VI to IX starting from 18th November 2024, until further notice. These 

classes will be conducted via Zoom, with the links accessible through the school ERP 

portal. The existing class timetable will be followed for online sessions. 

 

Further details will be communicated by the respective class teachers. 

 

Note: Students of Class X will continue to attend regular classes in the school 

premises. 

 

Warm regards,  

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

HOS 

 

 

 

 


